
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/18/2013 11:28:01 AM
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov); Florio, Michel Peter

(MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov) (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: GT&S Rate Case

Mike/Sepideh - It looks like we are on schedule to file our GT&S rate case the first 
week in December. Procedurally, we want to get this out before the issuance of the 
PODs, but we have no control over that timing. We would like to schedule a meeting 
with Chris Johns, Nick Stavropolous and Tony Earley to go over the case with you 
before we make a formal filing later that week. Scheduling wise, there is a 
Commission meeting that week and Thanksgiving the week before. I understand your 
availability will be tight but we would like to request at least an hour. We can do it 
over here at the General Office, over at the PUC in your offices, or at San Ramon (and 
tour the new gas control complex). I can have my assistant reach out to your office 
but wanted to give you a heads-up first.
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